
Keeping our residence halls safe and healthy is a vital part of
Arkansas Tech University’s return to on-campus learning. 
By adhering to the policy outlined below, you can play an
important role in limiting the spread of COVID-19 at ATU. 

For the purposes of this policy, an outside guest is a person
who does not live in the residential facility they are trying to
visit or enter. A residential guest is a person who lives in the

same residential facility, but not in the living area (suite,
apartment or room) they are trying to visit or enter.

ATU: WE’RE IN THIS TOGETHER
RESIDENTIAL FACILITY 

GUEST POLICY

OUTSIDE GUESTS ARE NOT ALLOWED IN
ANY ATU RESIDENTIAL FACILITY UNTIL

FURTHER NOTICE.

Residence Life



ONE RESIDENTIAL GUEST IS
ALLOWED PER LIVING
AREA (SUITE, APARTMENT
OR ROOM) FOR ONLY TWO
HOURS PER DAY.

RESIDENTIAL GUEST IS
ONLY PERMITTED TO VISIT
WITH APPROVAL OF ALL
RESIDENTS OF THE LIVING
SPACE.

RESIDENTIAL GUEST MUST
WEAR A FACE MASK AND
OTHER RECOMMENDED PPE
DURING VISIT.

RESIDENTIAL GUEST MUST
BE A RESIDENT OF THE
SAME BUILDING/UNIT AS
PERSON THEY ARE
VISITING.

RESIDENTIAL GUESTS ARE ALLOWED
UNDER THE FOLLOWING GUIDELINES:



RESIDENTS OF LIVING SPACE
CANNOT HAVE MORE THAN
ONE RESIDENTIAL GUEST AT A
TIME PER LIVING AREA (SUITE,
APARTMENT, OR ROOM).

ONLY ONE RESIDENT OF A
LIVING SPACE MAY HAVE A
RESIDENTIAL GUEST
DURING ANY PERIOD OF
TIME.

FAILURE TO COMPLY WILL
RESULT IN A STUDENT
CODE OF CONDUCT
VIOLATION.

RESIDENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE
FOR INFORMING THEIR GUEST
OF THE ATU OFFICE OF
RESIDENCE LIFE POLICY
EXPECTATIONS AND
ENFORCING GUEST CAPACITY
LIMITS.


